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St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (2) commencing 13 December 2021 

 
EEP (Employability, Enrichment, Pastoral) 
All Year 12 students to go to CGH for the Associated Liturgy where registers will be taken. 
 
Year 13 Mock exams 
We realise there are some exams still to take place but overall, we are pleased with the way students have approached these 
assessments and with conduct and appearance during the mock exams. We hope it has been a useful practice of exam 
procedures and of course that the exams themselves have gone well. Teachers will be marking and moderating these exams so 
marks will not be available until the new term.  
 
Maths Drop-in Session 
There is a Maths drop-in session Wednesday Period 4 in Ma1 with Mr Daly for Year 13 students.  
 
Psychology Drop-in Session 
Year 12 and Year 13 Psychology drop-in sessions are on Tuesday lunchtimes 12:40 - 13:20 in PS3 (SA) and G33 (SJF). Come and 
get help with your work, have a quiet place to study (Psychology) or just simply come for a chat anything psychological. Feel free 
to bring your lunch. 
 
Debating Club 
There will be no Debating Club this week. It will resume in the New Year. 
 
Christmas Lunch 
Christmas lunch will take place on Wednesday 15 December from 12-1.30 in the cafe. We would encourage students to go to 
the cafe at 12 if they do not have a Period 3 lesson. Students should only get a table once they have their food and should be 
willing to move on once they have finished their meal. There will be a small selection of alternative food in the Deli Bar. 
 
Transferring between sites 
Please could we remind students to use one of the 2 crossings when transferring between sites. We would urge students to be 
mindful that the junction of Oatlands/Hookstone is very busy with vehicles from all different directions.  
 
End of Term 
The Sixth Form timetable is suspended after Period 3 on Friday 17 December. Students who need transport at 2.30 (when term 
ends for Years 7 to 11) should stay on site in private study areas.  Limited food options will be available in the Sixth Form café. 
 
Staff Training Day 
Please note school is closed for students on Tuesday 4 January. 
 
Wishing you all a safe and Happy Christmas. 
 
Thank you  
 
 
 


